
  

City of Long Beach 
Working Together to Serve 

Memorandum 

 
Date: June 5, 2019  

To: Civil Service Commission 

From: David P. Honey, Interim Executive Director  

Subject: STAFF REPORT FOR TERMINATION OF TEMPORARY REASSIGNMENT FOR 
REHABILITATION  

 
On January 9, 2019, the Civil Service Commission approved a temporary 
reassignment for rehabilitation for Diana Alonso from her position of Special 
Services Officer in the Harbor Department to the position of Housing Aide in the 
Department of Health and Human Services, for a period of six months.  Due to the 
employee not fulfilling the requirements of the training plan, the Harbor Department 
and Health Department have advised that Ms. Alonso’s temporary reassignment 
for rehabilitation is being terminated.   
 
Recommended Action: Receive and File 
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